CABLE ADDRESS

TELEPHONE
“AMAIR"

HAVEMEYER 6-8800

AMERICAN AIRLINES, INC.

NEW YORK MUNICIPAL AIRPORT
NEW YORK, N. Y.

December 30, 1940

Mr. Amon Carter
Fort Worth Ster-Telegram
Fort Worth, Texas

Dear Amon:

It was extremely generous of the
Directors to vote me the fine bonus at the last
Directors' Meeting and I regret the deley in
thanking you personally for your part in the
matter.

Although we haven't had a very
good month so far from passenger stendpoint
the operation of the air lines in times of bad
wealther is even more complicated than in good
weather and I hope you will pardon my deley in
thanking you for your part in this very generous

action.
Yours sincerely,
Vice President-Operations
AMERICAN AIRLINES, INC.
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